TO:

Village Council and Mayor Brown

FROM:

Safety Committee, Avia Graves, Chairman

RE:

Invisible Fence Code Requirents

DATE:

October 25, 2021 11.0821

The Safety Committee met on October 25, 2021 at 5:15 pm. Present at the meeting were committee chairman Avia Graves, committee members Randy York and Kelly Rankin, Village Superintendent John Sherpenberg, Chief Rick Hines, Mayor Bill Brown, and village residents Ron Ross. The meeting began at 5:15pm to discuss Invisible fence code requirements.

The committee feels that we should look at potentially adding legislation so that invisible fences are not in the right of way or at a minimum 3 feet back from the sidewalk. The committee doesn't see this as a safety issue, but perhaps one with lines getting cut etc. being in the right of way. Committee is referring this to Rules and Law to investigate further.

Respectfully Submitted,

Avia Graves, Chairman

Randy York, Vice-Chairman

Kelly Rankin, Member